
 

DOUG BROWN AND GLENN JANUARY TO VISIT  
CHILDREN'S MUSEUM FOR "I LOVE TO READ" 

 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – February 10, 2010 
  
 
WINNIPEG, MB – Winnipeg Blue Bombers offensive lineman Glenn January and defensive 
tackle Doug Brown will be visiting the Manitoba Children’s Museum on Saturday, February 27, 
from 10 a.m. – 12 noon as part of February’s “I love to Read Month”. This is designed to 
positively encourage children to develop their interest in reading. 
 
“We strongly believe that showing our love of reading with children presents a great opportunity 
to focus on helping develop positive reading habits, skills and attitudes. This is critical to their 
lifelong education and we want to help that process,” said January. 
  
Throughout the month of February, Blue Bombers players have been visiting school’s 
throughout Manitoba to enhance awareness about reading and have taken time to read to 
classrooms during their visits.  
  
“It’s a great opportunity to get out in the community and help make kids aware of the importance 
of reading,” said Brown. 
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For More Information, please contact: 

Darren Cameron 
Director of Media Relations 

Office: (204) 784-7422 
Cell: (204) 292-9587 

dcameron@bluebombers.com 
 


